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Dear Professor Ma 
 
It is with the greatest pleasure that I extend to you, your colleagues and students, and to all 
our friends in China University of Political Science and Law, Newcastle University’s warmest 
congratulations on the 70th anniversary of your esteemed institution. 
 
On this joyful occasion, we celebrate the outstanding contribution your University has made to 
global education in law, social sciences and the arts over the past 70 years. We applaud too 
the significance of your impact on the wider legal and judicial landscape in the People’s 
Republic of China. 
 
Your prestige and reputation for excellence in the provision of legal education and training is 
recognised around the world, and Newcastle University is immensely proud to be your 
international partner.  
 
We share your pride in all that we have achieved together since the establishment of our 
Exchange Agreement in 2018 and we look forward to developing our valuable relationship in 
the years to come. 
 
As you reflect on your past achievements and look to begin the next exciting chapter in your 
institution’s distinguished history, we join your many partners around the world in paying 
tribute to you. 
 
I have no doubt that China University of Political Science and Law will continue to thrive into 
the next 70 years and beyond. Like a “tiger with added wings”, may you achieve more and 
greater success in the future. 
 
Congratulations once again. We wish you happiness and fulfilment in all your endeavours.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Professor Chris Day 
Vice-Chancellor & President 

Professor Ma Huiade 
President 
China University of Political Science and Law 
25 Xitucheng Rd, Haidian District 
Beijing 
China, 100088 
 
By e-mail: CUPL70anniversary@163.com  
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